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Dear Friends, Colleagues and Wine Lovers,

As we enter this fall harvest season, Diane and I offer you the following special sale 
of our rapidly depleting Hagen Heights Cabernet Sauvignon wine. As many of you know, 
the severe economic recession has caused us to stop making wine for commercial sale 
beginning with the 2007 vintage. We are now clearing out our remaining case goods of the 
2005 and 2006 vintages. This may be your last chance to buy our elegant Bordeaux style 
Cabernet. Remember, we were selling this fine wine for $576 per case just two years ago!

2005 Vintage (40 cases remaining).
$209 per case, which includes sales tax

2006 Vintage (212 cases remaining)

Sorry no orders of less than one case, and no mixed cases.

To order please email your VISA information: Card number, 3 digit security code, 
expiration date, billing address, plus contact phone number to us at 
hagenheightsvineyards@yahoo.com. Please also include your preferred shipping address, if 
different from your billing address. We recommend we ship to your office so the wine is 
safe and secure, and where an adult can sign for it (required by law in most states for wine 
sales). We have a deal with our shipper to charge $40 per case to ship anywhere in the lower 
48! And of course, if you are located outside California, the cost minus the sales tax is $192 
per case, (or $16 per bottle).

You can always call Diane to take your order directly (707) 226-2634. If you want to 
pay by check multiply by the number of cases plus $40 per case for shipping and enclose 
your check. Call Diane, if you have any questions or concerns about anything!

Please think of our wine as a special holiday gift to family, as well as valued friends 
and clients, and of course for the years ahead in your own cellars. Diane is now selling out at 
the rate of 25-50 cases per month so this remaining wine will not last long!!

It has been nice to hear all of the positive feedback from our happy wine customers 
around the country over the last few years. It saddens us that this may be our last official 
Hagen Heights communication.

Always remember, a glass of Hagen Heights is one of life’s pure pleasures. And we 
deeply appreciate your past purchases and support!!!

Yours always,
D.J. and Diane Smith
Proprietors, Hagen Heights Vineyards
1184 Hagen Road
Napa Valley, California 94558
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